COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

13th March, 1928,

1 am in receipt of your memorandum of the 27th
ultino respecting the steam trawler "SIRIUS 1 " and in reply
I have to say that in the ¢ircumstances the Committec have
deferred conslderation of this case for the present subjeot
to the Boiler Survey being carrded out before the vessel is
again pleced in commission. The Committee are azlso agreeable
to the Special Survey YNo.2 and the Serewshaft Survey, which
became due at the end of November and January last respectively
belng postponed for the present.

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
accordingly.

I am, Dear Sirg

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clagsification Committec.

Geo. Payne, Egq., ww?ﬁqu
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